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CITY OF SAN ANTONIO 
OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

Mayor and City Council 
Councilman Roberto C. Trevino, District 1 
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COPIES TO: Sheryl Sculley, City Manager; Leticia Vacek, City Clerk; Andrew Segovia, City 
Attorney; John Peterek; and Christopher Callanen 

SUBJECT: Request for Proactive Inspections of Health Conditions for Predominantly Seniors (and 
Including Disabled People) Living in Residential Housing Facilities 
March 20·h, 2017 DATE: 

Issue Proposed for Consideration and Brief Background 

I ask for your support for the inclusion of the following item on the agenda of the earliest 

available meeting of the Governance Committee and/or of the City Council: 

Concurrence in directing staff to review existing regulations and ordinances, and to draft and 
propose necessary new regulations and ordinances needed to adequately insure the health and 
safety of all residents of senior and/or disabled residential housing facilities. 

Such new regulations and ordinances shall provide for periodic, regular and adequate inspections 
with a goal of preventing or minimizing public health dangers and risks for seniors and disabled 

people living in residential housing facilities, such as the health risk recently confronting seniors 
residing at the Aurora Apartments in Council District 1. 

Submitted for Council consideration by: 
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